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This event gave our students a chance to stay
informed about cutting edge technology and
prepare for a future where AI will play an
increasingly important role.

We look forward to seeing how the use of AI
will develop both in schools and globally as
students gain a deeper understanding about
how to use it effectively in their academic and
personal lives.

Year 9 students attend a
workshop on Artificial
Intelligence and explore
its future impact on the
world!

This week a group of Year 9
students had the amazing
opportunity to visit Solihull
School to attend a workshop led
by AI expert Dan Fitzpatrick.
They got to explore what AI was
all about and how to use it
responsibly as well as having
the opportunity to engage with
experimenting with AI tools first
hand.
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A huge thank you to Solihull School for the invite and for organising such an
enjoyable event.

Read more on our website


